
 

Lisa Rutledge 
 

Administrative Secretary, Pearl S. Buck Elementary School 
 

In your nomination, the following were highlighted: 

• You welcome guests and treat staff kindly, making them feel comfortable and respected; 
• You acknowledge students with a smile;  
• You are persistent in finding solutions to problems within the office and school; 
• You are selfless; and 
• You are the best decorator of the faculty room for payday breakfast and PTO recognition 

luncheon. 

The above are ways that show you care about your work and our students. Your work supports 
our District Beliefs that achievement is realized through challenge, that valuing diversity 
strengthens our society, and that excellence in education requires support, sacrifice, and 
involvement from the total community. 

You are an asset to Neshaminy School District as a whole. 
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